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ñWe WELCOME all,  

WORSHIP together at the  

Eucharistic table, and give  

WITNESS to Jesus Christ.ò 

WEEKEND MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Saturday -  4:30 PM; 
Sunday - 8:00 AM, 10:00 AM &  

12:00 PM  
  

 WEEK DAY MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. -   9:00 AM  
 

RECONCILIATION   
 

Saturdays at 3:00 PM 

August 20, 2017 

     The Annual 
Parish Picnic 
will celebrate 
the end of 
summer on 

Sunday, September 10th beginning 
at 1 PM.  There will be food, fun 
and fellowship for everyone!  
    If you're interested in helping out 
on the day of the picnic, please 
sign up through our website at 
www.abecket.org.  There are 
many opportunities to volunteerfor 
an hour.  People are needed to 
help with set up, activities, 
registration, food and clean up.   
     Here's another easy way to help 
with the parish picnic.   We need 
bottled water, individual bags of 
potato chips and finger desserts 
(brownies and cookies, individually 
wrapped).   Donations of chips and 
water can be dropped off in the 
office.   

 

Who:     CLW is for children in K-5th  
              grades 
What:    An opportunity for children  
  to participate in the Liturgy                        
  using materials specially 
  prepared and geared                        
  towards children. 
When:   Sundays during 10 AM       
  mass, beginning on                                                      
  September 17th.  CLW is 
  dismissed from the main     
  assembly after the open                               
  prayer and returns during                                
  the preparation of the gifts. 
Where:  In Classrooms  10-14 
Why:     We want children to be fully                                  
  engaged in the liturgy! 
 
     Parents remain in mass with the 
main assembly.  This is not a 
Sunday school, drop off program.  If 
a child has any need during CLW, a 
volunteer will walk them back to their 
parents.  For children who are 
anxious to attend on their own, 
parents are welcome to accompany 
them. We need a couple more 
volunteers to help during 10 AM 
Mass.  If youôre interested, leave 
your name in the main office. 
     We look forward to welcoming 
back many familiar faces and seeing 
new ones!  

     Periodically, through the years, 
the parish has compiled a Pictorial 
Directory of all its members. It has 
helped people to put a face with a 
name. It contributes, in a small way, 
to a sense of belonging and a feeling 
of community when a person can 
see the face and the name of the 
family he or she sits next to every 
Sunday or bumps into in and around 
town during the week.   
     It has been about seven years 
since the publication of our last 
directory. In that period we have 
aged and changed as individuals 
and the make-up of our households 
have changed. It is definitely time for 
an update. I think this is a wonderful 
way to commemorate our fortieth 
year as a parish - a snapshot in time 
of our community of faith. 
     Over the past two weeks, people 
have made appointments and have 
come to the church to have their 
family photo taken. By doing so, they 
are each entitled to a complimentary 
parish directory and an 8" x 10" 
portrait of their family - also 
complimentary. If you choose to 
order, there is a 20% discount 
available. Our August times for 
photos has ended, but appointments 
are still available for the period from 
September 5th - 17th.  
     To sign-up for the September 
time period, simply click-on the icon 
on the homepage of our website that 
reads: "Sign Up Now". Just follow 
the prompts and pick a convenient 
date and time to have your photo 
taken. My understanding is that 
usually about 20% of a parish 
usually avails themselves of this 
opportunity. Since, this is our fortieth 
anniversary, I think we can do better 
than 20%.  
     Thanks to all of you who have 
already signed up and had your 
photos taken. The more people 
participate, the more our directory 
will be a true reflection of our 
community of faith during this, our 
fortieth year! 

                                                                        
Christ's Peace! 
Fr. Chris 
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MEN:  DO YOU FEEL OVERWHELMED IN  

THIS  ERA OF CHAOS? 

Join Us At Our Annual Weekend Retreat  

At St. Paul of the Cross Retreat Center 

 
     All men of the Parish are invited to attend the annual St. 
Thomas aôBecket Retreat Sept. 22nd - 24th.  The retreat will 
be held at the Saint Paul of the Cross Passionist Retreat 
Center, located on 35 beautiful wooded acres in northwest 
Detroit. 

     This yearôs theme is ñAbide in Me:  Choosing to Live Faithfully in an Era of Chaos.ò The retreat is led by engaging 
Passionist priests and staff.  Their goal is to make you feel at home, and will help you reconnect with the Lord and all that 
is important in your life.  Besides private rooms and baths, the retreat center features a chapel, meeting areas, dining 
room, library and gift shop. 
       Come join your fellow parishioners and men from other area Catholic churches in a quiet weekend solitude of prayer, 
reflection, scripture readings, fellowship and so much more.  The retreat begins Friday evening with a buffet dinner, 
followed by scripture readings and Eucharist service.  Throughout the weekend, you can choose from additional scripture 
readings, mass, reading time in the library, or a walk along the paths of the wooded acres.  It is your choice and your 
time.  Besides nourishment for the heart and soul, all buffet meals are also included.  The retreat ends with Mass on 
Sunday morning.  
     Cost should not be a factor and is left up to a suggested free will offering.   Please contact Dennis O'Beirne at 734-
223-3336 or Manny Colon at 734-981-6645 if you are interested.  We would love to have you along! 
 

         Renew             ++             Reflect             ++             Re -energize               ++           Retreat  

JOIN THE KNIGHTS 
      I believe it was Pope Francis who 
said that the Knights of Columbus 
are changing the world one council at 
a time. 
     I believe that because I think 
about a working family who fell upon 
hard times and needed a hand-up 

paying this month's rent; or, utility bill; or, medical 
bills; or, car repairs.......... 
     I think about the boy or girl who proudly displays 
their award for winning a free throw contest. 
     I think about our kids proudly showing off their 
Keeping Christ in Christmas posters. 
     I think about all the kids who enjoy Breakfast 
with Santa.  Or, all the kids who smear tons of paint 
on a pumpkin and then watch their faces light up 
when they receive a blue First Place Ribbon. 
     I think about the double amputee who recently 
needed a ramp built just to enter and exit his own 
home. 
     I think about the special needs adults who are 
able to experience a family life and care through 
Angels' Place. 
     I think about the special needs kids who were 
abandoned in Detroit.  But who now have a family 
and education in Chelsea, Michigan at the St. Louis 
Center. 

(see KNIGHTS on page 4) 
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ST. THOMAS § BECKET 
555 S. Lilley Rd., Canton, MI   48188 

              Main Office:        (734) 981-1333   
 Rel. Ed. Office:   (734) 981-6680 

               Office Fax:         (734) 981-1481 
 

 MASS SCHEDULE 

Saturday -  4:30 PM; 
Sunday - 8 AM, 10 AM & 12 PM  

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. -   9:00 AM  

Reconciliation  - Sat. at 3:00 PM 
 

PASTORAL MINISTRY 
Fr. Christopher Maus, Pastor - 

fr.chris@abecket.org 
Fr. William Murphy, Weekend Assistant 

James Ward, Deacon - 
deacon.jim@abecket.org 

Don Leach, Deacon  - 
deacon.don@abecket.org 

Debbie Miller, Pastoral Associate - 
debbie.miller@abecket.org 

 

CHILDRENõS  FAITH  FORMATION 
Betsy Crapps,  Director 

betsy.crapps@abecket.org 
Anne Truax, Asst. Director 
anne.truax@abecket.org 

 

YOUTH MINISTRY 
Stephanie Tierney, Director  

stephanie.tierney@abecket.org 
 

ADULT  FAITH  FORMATION  
Deacon Jim Ward, Director  

 

MUSIC  MINISTRY 
Kevin Ryan, Dir. of Music and Liturgy - 

kevin.ryan@abecket.org  
Janine Grady-Creedon, Associate Dir. 

janine.grady@abecket.org 
 
 

PARISH ADMINISTRATION 
Grace Pellerito, Dir. Of Finance & Adm. - 

grace.pellerito@abecket.org 
Barbara Palazzolo, Office Mgr./Editor - 

barb.palazzolo@abecket.org 
Pam Michels, Parish Secretary/Website - 

pam.michels@abecket.org 
Jennifer Monforton, Worship Coor.  - 

jen.monforton@abecket.org 
Rick St. Peter, Maintenance  - 

rick.stpeter@abecket.org 
 

BAPTISMS  
Celebrated Monthly - Must be registered in 

the parish at least  3 months prior to  
Baptism date - Contact Debbie Miller 

 

SUMMER OFFICE Schedule: 

Mon., Wed., Friday:  9 AM  - 5 PM 

Tues., Thurs.:  9 AM  - 8 PM 
(closed for lunch 12:30 PM - 1:30 PM)  

Sun.:   9 AM to 1 PM 
 

MARRIAGE  
Contact the parish office   

   
PARISH  PASTORAL COUNCIL 

Ann Conklin   -  parishcouncil@abecket.org  
              

All Saints Catholic School  
(734) 459-2490 

www.allsaintscs.com 
 

     Thank you SO MUCH to everyone who 
supported our School Supplies Drive. Because of 
your generosity, we were able to prepare 240 
back packs for students in need in our parish, in 
local schools and in our larger community. That is 
20% more than our goal of 200.  You are amazing!  

Because of you, 240 students will start the school year prepared and ready to 
learn! 
      Special thanks go to Barb Palazzolo, Pam Michels, Betsy Crapps, Rick St. 
Peter, and Mike Mezgec for their unfailing support and assistance, and a BIG 
thank you to our Knights of Columbus for purchasing 120 back packs!  Thanks 
to Debbie Miller for directing and coordinating our parish outreach efforts and 
for the gentle and wonderful way she has of 
reaching out to those who could use a hand.  
We are incredibly grateful to the Rummel, 
Cleveland, Buchele, Capilla, Garbacz, Moline-
Freeman and Jackson families, and to 
Ambassador Girl Scout Troop 40618 for their 
assistance in sorting supplies and packing 
backpacks.  And most importantly, THANK 
YOU to all of our generous donors and 
supporters. 
      Please pray for the students receiving 
these backpacks, and for all students 
beginning a new school year. 
 
     With gratitude, 
 

     Kirste Moline & Aliyah Moline-Freeman 
     School Supply Drive Co-Chairs 

http://www.allsaintscs.com

